
KES Families,

We are excited to announce that we are bringing back the Halloween Parade for our students!
The parade will take place on Oct. 27th.  Students may bring a school appropriate costume to
change into at approximately 12:30 pm.  Please leave all accessories except for a labeled
candy sack at home.  Also, makeup will not be allowed to be worn to or applied at school.
Students will be able to parade from the elementary down to the high school gym where they
will be able to trick or treat from over 15 different KMS and KHS organizations.  More are being
added daily!  Students will then return to their classrooms for their parties.  Parents are welcome
to attend the classroom parties.  They will begin at 1:45 and wrap up at 2:45.  Remember that
school will not be in session on the 28th for Teacher PD and Parent/Teacher Conferences and
the 29th for Fall Break.  School will resume as normal on Nov. 1st.

Thank you,

Dr. Nix


